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Legal Notice – PUBLIC HEARING
2025-2026 Recommended Tourism Development Authority Budget
In accordance with North Carolina General Statutes 159-12(b) and 143-318.12.  
Notice is hereby given that the Kinston-Lenoir County Tourism Development Authority will hold a Public Hearing at 1:50 pm on Tuesday, June 24, 2025 at the Kinston-Lenoir County Visitor & Information Center, 101 East New Bern, Kinston, NC 28504. The Public Hearing is for the purpose of hearing comments regarding the Proposed Kinston-Lenoir County Tourism Development Authority Budget for Fiscal Year 2025-2026. All interested parties are invited to attend. The Proposed Budget for Fiscal Year 2025-2026 is available for inspection at 101 East New Bern Road, Kinston, NC 28504.
Contact Jan Parson at 252-523-2500 for more information.
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